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Question from 23 June 2008 forum: 
:  Holden Road, N12 - Parking Restrictions. 
    
In order to facilitate the redevelopment of 
Meadowside in Holden Road, a 
"temporary" 8 a.m. to 6.30 p.m. parking 
restriction/single yellow line was added (in 
the vicinity of lighting columns 24 and 25) 
to the existing similarly timed restriction on 
the north side of the Holden 
Road/Tillingham Way junction.   
 The Meadowside development has been 
completed for around two years and I 
should be pleased to learn whether there is 
any reason why the "temporary" parking 
restriction has not been removed. 

Response at the time of the Forum: 
The temporary parking restrictions are now no longer required and arrangements are being 
made as a priority for the removal of any subsequent redundant signage 
 
Mr Newton says that these restrictions appear to still be in place.  An update is 
requested 
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